
From: Linda Kaiser  
Sent: Monday, June 6, 2022 1:44 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Perrelli’s outstanding $139,000 obligation 
 
 
I do not understand how Perrelli could walk away from this embarrassing fiasco. 
He has become a detriment to our City for far too long and I think he needs help in 
clearing his record so that he will be clear to add his name to the City of Richmond Hill’s 
list of candidates for municipal elections this fall.   
Does his financial obligations need to be clear by August in order for him to run? 
I know Mr. Beros is a helping friend to him but I don’t think he should be able to shrink 
from this. 
 
Thank you, 
Linda Kaiser 
 
503-20 Baif Blvd. 
Richmond Hill, ON 
L4C 8T1 

 


